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School Managers 

 
The alteration of the week of the meeting does not appear to be beneficial to the Senior School as out 

of 15 Managers only four attended the meeting on Tuesday last.  As under the regulations one-third of 

the Managers were required to from a quorum, no business could be transacted.  However, in order 

to keep the Managers up to date, the correspondence since the last meeting was read, in which the 

suggestions of the Managers had so far been approved.  The Managers then sat as the body 

responsible for the Stratton Junior and Infant Schools, as in this body three Managers could form a 

quorum.  There was not much business to transact, but it was interesting to note that the increased 

payment for the use of the Old National School had been approved.  This was now £87 per annum, 

including cleaning, but the cost of gas and water had to be borne by the Barking Education 

Committee.  The Managers present were:- Mr. A. G. Keene (chairman), Mrs. M. Birds and Mrs. A. F. 

Brooks, assisted by Miss Van de Weyer, representing South Marston, with the Correspondent (Mr. 

John Cox) and Head Teacher (Mr. H. W. Brice). 
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